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8
th

 October 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

The French department at Our Lady’s is delighted to welcome the French play company 

Onnatti productions to perform a play in French on Monday October 22
nd

 for all 5
th

 and 6
th
 

year students of French.   

The play is an excellent opportunity for students to see French in a real life scenario and it 

will be a fun event with plenty of audience participation by the students themselves. 

The event will take place during class time. 

There is a charge of €5 per student for the play, which can be paid online via the e-payments 

section of the school website. Please ensure payment is made no later than Thursday 19
th

 

October.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

______________________________ 
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